
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Email newsletter submissions to RB1378seabreeze@gmail.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA’S MEMORIAL DAY EVENT 

LA Fleet Week® is an annual, multi-day celebration of our nation’s Sea 

Services held on the LA Waterfront at the Port of Los Angeles over the 

extended Memorial Day Weekend.  

Come to the Lodge on Saturday, May 28, to welcome, celebrate and 

thank members of the US Navy. 



What’s Happening in June at the Lodge 
 

June 7      AVP Visitation and Business Meeting  

June 7      Youth Recognition Night – Dinner at 5:30 pm, recognition at 7:30 pm.   

                  Lodge meeting immediately after. 

June 8      House Committee Meeting at 6:30 pm 

June 13    Line Dancing and Lessons at 6:30 pm, $10 - Lodge Room 

June 14    Flag Day Ceremony and Flag Retirement – OPEN meeting 

June 15    Trustee Meeting 6:30 pm 

June 27    Line Dancing and Lessons at 6:30 pm - $10 - Lodge Room 



 
 

Welcome to MAY!!  This is going to be a full month of 

activities and events for our members and our 

Veterans.  We hope as a member, you will support the 

Lodge and those who put much time and effort into 

these wonderful events by attending.  For Mother’s 

Day we would appreciate dessert donations and we 

need volunteers for our Memorial Day BBQ.  A new 

event has been added on May 15th that we think our 

members will enjoy.  Nancy’s Cabaret (Broadway 

Classics) is a group of four talented performers who 

will do a total of 26 Broadway Show tunes with food 

included.  We chose a matinee to accommodate 

more Members.  Get a table of 6 together and save 

$5 off the ticket price for this outstanding afternoon 

event.  You’ll notice that Fleet Week is back!  We will 

have the US Navy & Coast Guard in the house on May 

28th.  Come and show your appreciation, support, 

and enjoy a great evening with entertainment and 

karaoke with our Military.  Because they have been 

away from home for so long, we would like to provide 

a selection of home-cooked food for them to enjoy.  

Sign up on the bulletin board for something to bring 

or a monetary contribution to be use toward the 

potluck.   

Our Tuesday Night Meeting Dinners are being 

prepared by and sponsored by our members.  Are 

you willing to prepare and serve a dinner for 

approximately 20 people from 5:30 and 7pm on a 

Tuesday?  Please contact the ER or Lodge Office to 

pick your date.  Monetary contributions are also 

being accepted to help sponsor dinners.  Shout out 

to Member Sandy Marchese for sponsoring May 3rd!   

Please remember that as members we are ALL 

volunteers in our Lodge.  It takes everyone to do their 

small part in participating for the Lodge to stay open 

and active.  Don’t know what to do or what is 

available?  Check the Lodge bulletin board, read 

Elktivities, sign up for our Facebook page, or contact 

me for suggestions and opportunities that fit your 

schedule and your talents.  WE NEED EACH AND 

EVERY ONE OF YOU!  Cheers to a great fraternal year 

ahead! 

 

Fraternally,                                                                                                                            

Elizabeth Dye, PER                                                                                                                  

Exalted Ruler 

 

 
 
Greetings to my Fellow Elks! 

I would like to encourage everyone to come to the 

Tuesday Night Lodge business meetings. It is not only 

a great way to stay abreast of all the events 

happening in and around the Lodge, but also the 

business of the Lodge. Remember, this is your Lodge 

and you have a voice. 

On another note, back in January the Santa Clara 

Lodge experienced a devastating fire which 

destroyed their building. Donations made to the 

charity pot on Tuesday nights have been designated 

to helping them rebuild their Lodge. Many of us joined 

the Elks to give back to the community and to 

participate in charitable efforts. So, here is a perfect 

opportunity for you to help a Lodge in need. 

Donations will be extended through the second week 

of May. If you would like to make a contribution to our 

Sister Lodge, please submit your donation to the 

Lodge office in the name of the Santa Clara Lodge.   

Finally, to all the mothers out there, I wish you a very 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

 

Fraternally, 

Nashana Steele 

Esteemed Leading Knight 

 

 
 
President John F. Kennedy wrote that the Founding 

Fathers made an appropriate choice when they 

selected the bald eagle as the emblem of the nation. 

The fierce beauty and proud independence of this 

great bird symbolizes the strength and freedom of 

America. 

The Second Continental Congress selected the Bald 

Eagle as the U. S. National Symbol on June 20, 1782. 

Historians agree that the eagle is often used as an 

emblem of great governments, as a solar symbol, 

linked to all sky gods. It signifies inspiration, release 

from bondage, victory, longevity, speed, and pride. 

The image of the eagle bestows freedom and the 

courage to look to the future. The eagle is symbolic of 

the importance of honesty and truthful principles. 

The First Americans, our Esteemed Native Heritage, 

have extensively connected with the eagle since 

very ancient times. It is widely regarded as the chief 

of the birds. Its flight takes it highest into the sky toward 

the Sun and the Great Mystery, the Creator. Its large, 

black and white feathers are widely used for articles 

of honor. An eagle feather is often used in blessing 

someone by fanning them or touching them with the 

feather. 

Traditional American stories began before there were 

people, when eagles soared in the heavens. There 

are legends among the Pueblo nations of the 

southwest, such as the Zuni, of a boy who becomes 

an eagle. They are central to the sagas of the Iroquois 

League of Peace. Countless stories live among the 

First Americans that show great respect and awe for 

the eagle. 

What was your first sighting of a Bald Eagle in free, 

soaring flight, high in the sky? I distinctly remember 

mine: grandly floating over Big Bear Lake on July 4, 



2019. I have also watched them swoop to catch fish 

in the Channel Islands.  

The life of Bald Eagles is a marvelous one to share with 

the family. A captivating website allows all of us to 

experience an eagle family in nature. At the moment, 

the eagle family in Big Bear has a (large) baby and 

we are blessed to watch it grow. Experience the 

wonder at the Friends of Big Bear Valley Eaglecam, a 

sensational glimpse into Nature at: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B4-L2nfGcuE. 

 

Fraternally, 

Tony Pereslete 

Esteemed Loyal Knight 

 

 

 
Hello Everyone, 

Wow!  May already. Time sure flies when you're 

having fun! 

We have a busy fun month planned for you.  Please 

continually check Facebook, Elktivites, the monthly 

Sea Breeze and the large bulletin board in the Lodge 

to stay informed.  Remember to get involved. Help is 

needed and appreciated.   

5/8 - Mother's Day Brunch: Home-made desserts are 

needed, along with servers and set-up/take-down 

crews. 

5/15 - Broadway Classics Matinee:  Servers and set-

up/take-down crews are needed. 

5/28 - Fleet Week: Potluck appetizers, main dishes and 

sides needed for 15-20 people. Servers and set-

up/take-down crews are needed. 

5/30 - Memorial Day BBQ:   Servers and set-up/take-

down crews are needed.   

Have a great month everyone.  I'll be back next 

month :) 

 

Fraternally, 

Lori Marple-Pereslete 

Esteemed Lecturing Knight 

 

 
 
Spring has sprung; summer right around the corner 

Hey, hey it is the first of May. I hope you were able to 

turn in your Community Project Contest form to get 

your Lodge some deserved recognition. Remember, 

the annual charity report is due May 1. 

The first week of May is also Elks National Youth Week. 

I would encourage you to hold an event and honor 

all those who participated in your Lodge’s youth 

programs over the past year. A variety of 

participation certificates available online. However, if 

you cannot find one, make one up. Show our youth 

that Elks are there for them. 

Further, sponsor programs that encourage youth to 

become outstanding citizens. If so, we will help them 

with “Meeting the Challenge.” 

Three honorable events take place this month. While 

only one is mandatory for Elks, the other two need to 

be recognized as well. 

Sunday, May 8 is Mother’s Day. This is a mandatory 

service that needs to be performed by your Lodge. 

This event is open to the public and extra attention 

should be taken to ensure this ceremony is well 

attended to show the respect all moms deserve. The 

Special Ritual Manual also requires the use of red and 

white carnations to honor these mothers. Please 

perform this service and show that Elks Care — Elks 

Share for moms everywhere. 

The second event is Armed Services Day held on 

Saturday, May 21. In 1949, Defense Secretary Louis 

Johnson presented an idea to create one single day 

to celebrate the unification of the armed forces 

under the Department of Defense, instead of 

celebrating each separately. Schedule an event to 

honor all active armed services members. Invite them 

to the Lodge, provide them a meal, and show our 

support for all they do for us and our country. 

Then comes Memorial Day, held on Monday, May 30. 

This day is for honoring the men and women who 

have given the ultimate sacrifice for our country while 

in the United States military. In the years following the 

Civil War, it was originally known as Decoration Day. 

By the late 1860s, Americans in towns and cities 

started holding springtime tributes to the countless 

fallen soldiers from this conflict by decorating their 

graves with flowers and reciting prayers. It became 

an official federal holiday in 1971. 

We now not only honor our fallen United States 

service men and women, but also family members 

who have passed on. We hold family gatherings and 

parades to unofficially mark the beginning of 

summer. 

 

 
 

Please join our "private member only" Facebook 

group by searching Members of Redondo Beach 

Lodge 1378 and answering the 3 questions to join. This 

group is where you will keep up on all the upcoming 

events and volunteer opportunities as well as all the 

great things we are doing in our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B4-L2nfGcuE


 
 
Hello everyone,  

This month I would like to share 

with you some of the ways that 

you can donate to Elks National 

Foundation to support all of the 

wonderful things that we do. 

Ways to donate to ENF include but are not limited to: 

1.  Donate through the lodge office 

2.  Donate on-line at Elks.org 

3. Join the Fidelity Club with a routine monthly or 

quarterly donation of your chose amount 

4. Workplace giving (some corporations have this 

type of program and match your donations) 

5.  Memorial gifts (donations in the name of a loved 

one) 

6.  Named Scholarship Programs 

7.  Donations during Good of The Order in the weekly 

meetings 

8.  Participating in fund raising events for Charity and 

ENF 

You can find out additional information on the ways 

to donate by going onto Elks.org and looking at the 

Elks National Foundation information. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach 

out to me for assistance. 

I look forward to a wonderful new year and to seeing 

everyone soon! 

 

 
 
A BIG thank you again to the many Redondo Beach 

Elks members who continue to turn in their purple pigs 

for CHEMPI.  The Purple Pig serves as a reminder to the 

membership that our greatest joy is in giving to and 

helping others.  Please be sure to collect your pig from 

outside the member bar and keep your receipt for 

your future tax deductions. 

Mission Statement 

“The California-Hawaii Elks Major Project, Inc., a 

committee of the California-Hawaii Elks Association, 

pledges its commitment to addressing the unmet 

needs of children with disabilities throughout the 

states of California and Hawaii by developing a 

program of supporting services to aid these children 

at no cost to the families and without discrimination.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you, members, for all your generous donations. 

The needy and homeless are in need this month of 

Men’s shoes, T-shirts, sweatpants and hoodies, shorts, 

and pants all sizes. Project: NEEDS Food Pantry this 

month need ketchup, mustard, salsa, salad dressing, 

and pasta sauce. Project: NEEDS are in North 

Redondo and serves approximately 40 families a 

week. 

Please bring your donations to the Lodge office or 

leave in the donation box in the hallway near the 

South entrance.   

 

 

 
 

April has been a busy month for Hollywood Rentals.  

We have shown the building to numerous Scouts.  

One of which is with Warner Brothers looking to have 

a three day shoot at the end of June.  Info is 

forthcoming.   

A small independent film company used the front of 

our Lodge as a police station entrance for the Murf 

the Surf Documentary.  Our Lodge will receive 

prominent film credit and a special thank you. 

As you may know, Netflix returned April 25 through 

April 29 for a major film shoot for the television show 

Emerald. 

Income from our Hollywood Rentals is dedicated to 

Lodge Building maintenance and remodel. 

 

 
 
Our Lodge hosted blind Veterans and their staff for 

lunch and conversation on March 30th.  Thank you to 

members Gail Harris, Peter and Nina Dabbieri, and 

Linda Lee for participating and representing our 

Lodge.  They really appreciate our kindness and 

gratitude.  For more information on ways to 

participate in our Veterans Programs, contact Liz.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.elks.org/


 

 

 

Note:  No Meeting on April 5 and 26 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Exalted Ruler Tiler Trustee (5 Year) Secretary 

Elizabeth Dye, PER 

310-968-0304 

Andrea Evans 

310-863-6514 

Bryan Oakley 

310-200-5431 

Linda Lee 

310- 376-4992 

Leading Knight Chaplain Trustee (4 Year) Treasurer 

Nashana Steele 

562-394-2324 

Patricia Holman 

310-503-2977 

Steve Jacques 

424-400-4153 

Earl Johnson 

408-398-8558 

Loyal Knight   Trustee (3 Year)  

Tony Pereslete 

310- 991-2943 
 

John Gran 

310-261-5929 
ER Advisors 

Lecturing Knight Officers At Large Trustee (2 Year) Sal Quijano, PER 

310-371-2213 Lori Marple-Pereslete 

310-991-3472 

Sal Quijano, PER 

310-371-2213 

Lamont D. Steele 

323-532-4651 

Esquire Norm Hahn, PER 

310-466-4103 

Trustee (1 Year) 

Linda Williams, PER 

714-273-1450 

Christina Ferrelli 

310-490-6271 

Gloria Steck 

310-463-1212 
Special Rituals 

Inner Guard 
Linda Williams, PER 

714-273-1450 

 
Jimmy DeRosa 

310-722-0906 

Craig Benson 

310-947-0158 
  

 

4/12/2022 
Early Bird $75 Carol Muscat Absent 

Jackpot $350 Raymond Lambert Absent 

4/19/2022 
Early Bird $75 Louise Flanigan Absent 

Jackpot $375 Karen Buchanan Absent 

 

 



 

  

Accident Prevention Steve Jacques   424-400-4153 

Americanism  Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Auditing and Accounting Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

BLT Sam Xavier 310-866-7598 

Bowling League Kevin Steck     310-648-0950 

Bulletin Editor (Sea Breeze)   Christina Ferrelli 310-490-6271 

Community Activities Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 

Drug Awareness Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 
ENF Linda Williams, PER 714-273-1450 

Elks National Veterans Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Flag Day Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Fleet Week  Peter Dabbieri 310-995-9783 

Grant Coordinator Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

Government Relations Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Hoop Shoot Chris McCauley                     310-529-7768 

Hollywood Rental Liaison Lori Marple-Pereslete      310-991-3472 

Investigation TBD         

Lapsation/Membership Gail Harris     310-650-8024 

Lodge Activities Julie Garza 415-887-8541 

Lodge Décor  Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 

Lodge Landscape Susie Dehen 310-871-7659 

Lodge Photographer Michael Bruni 310-433-2499 

Major Project/Purple Pig Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Memorial Day/Veterans Day Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Monday Night Dance Jeanne Polehonki  424-903-9627 

Orientation Karen Buchanan, DDGER       208-473-6626 

Publicity/Public Relations Julie Garza 415-887-8541 

Ritual Training Jimmy de Rosa 310-722-0906 

Scholarship Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

Scouting Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Sea Cadets Amber Cascadden 310-953-5324 
South Bar Sporting Activities TBD  
Sickness & Distress Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Social Media Editor Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 
Webmaster/Website John Gran 310-261-5929 
Youth Activities Linda Redgrift 310-779-0427 

2022-2023 LODGE COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS 
 

Want to get more involved? Every one of these Committee Chairpersons would appreciate the 

helping hands of volunteers.  If you have an interest or just want to be involved in one or more of 

these Committees, please reach out to the Committee Chairperson or our Exalted Ruler, Paul 

Redgrift, to learn more about Committee’s duties and functions and how you can play an integral 

part of making their activities, events and services successful. 

 

NEW MEMBERS! Volunteering is a great way to discover how the Elks make a difference - both locally 

and nationally. The only way we can do what we do is through the generosity of volunteers.  It is also 

a great way to meet other members. 



 

 
 

 
PROPOSITIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 
This list is published so that members know who we are 

considering for membership.  Any information 

pertaining to these applicants should be made 

known to the Exalted Ruler, the Secretary, or the 

Chairman of the Investigation Committee either in 

person or in writing. 

 

Name Occupation / 

City & State 

Proposer 

Tom Carter Printing Sales 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Tim Klauer 

Mikyung 

Erickson 

Retired 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Deborah Teel 

Maryanne 

Graves 

CEO 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Carl Graves 

Mary 

Guernsey 

Retired 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Deborah Teel 

Martin 

Hairston 

Sr. Ops Consultant 

Torrance, CA 

Rafael 

Covarrubias, 

Lodge 1258 

Rochelle 

Jacobik 

Flight Attendant 

Torrance, CA 

Stacy Castro 

Thomas 

Jozwiak 

Executive 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Jennifer 

McManus 

Timothy 

Justice 

Electrical Engineer 

Redondo Beach, CA 

Randy 

Meistrell 

Ben Leyva Self Employed 

Torrance, CA 

Jon Weir 

Sharon 

Margolis 

Partner/Designer 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Elizabeth Dye 

Greg 

Mayer 

Business Owner 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Frank 

Gutierrez 

Andrew 

Ochs 

Physical Therapist 

Palos Verdes Est, CA 

Tyler Tongate 

Berta 

Rutherford 

Retired 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Deborah Teel 

Dawn 

Telleson 

Marketing/Education 

Consultant 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Gina Clancy 

Christian 

Washburn 

Local 44 Set Dresser 

El Segundo, CA 

Elizabeth Dye 

Charles 

Wilmot 

Banker 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Mark London 

Maureen 

Wilmot 

Consultant 

Hermosa Bch, CA 

Mark London 

 

MEMBER ADVERTISEMENTS 
 

If you are interested in advertising your business card 

in our newsletter, please contact the Lodge office at 

310-372-8488.  Members pay $100.00 per year or 

$50.00 for six months.  Business cards are displayed 

throughout the Sea Breeze. 

The Reverend Raymond E. Lambert 

lived to practice in ministry for the First 

Christian Church, Disciples of Christ, 

and most recently serving as a part-

time associate minister of the 

Manhattan Beach Community 

Church. He developed and honed 

his craft with congregations in Olney, 

Texas; Van Buren, Arkansas; Coeur d' Alene, Idaho; 

Pico Rivera and Torrance, California. A native of 

Portland, Oregon, he took pleasure in outdoor 

activities such as hiking, camping, walking the 

beaches of the Oregon coast, as well as the beach 

city coasts in California. He loved to sing with church 

choirs and Los Cancieneros Master Chorale. He 

played tennis until he was 87. Ray expressed himself 

through sermons and poetry, self-publishing two 

books of selected poems and an autobiography. 

Survivors include Terri Lambert, his wife of 20 years; 

three children from his first marriage, and two 

grandchildren of his oldest son, Terri's children and 

grandchildren. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raymond E. Lambert 
 

Born:                  December 21, 1931 

Initiated:                      June 24, 1996 

Affiliated:           November 10, 2009 

Died:                     February 20, 2022 

 
 



GANG KIOSK 

 
 

LODGE DINNERS 
 

Tuesdays: 

May 3      Mac & Cheese, Green Beans, and Salad 
            (Sponsored by Sandy Marchese) 

May 10    Hot Dogs, Chili and Potato Salad 

May 17    Teriyaki Chicken & Chinese Chicken Salad 

May 24    Pasta and Salad 

May 31    Hot Dogs, Chili, and Macaroni Salad 

 

Fridays: 

May 6      Food Truck Friday - Italian 

May 13    Bruce Harris' Lemon Baked Chicken & Sides 

May 20    Food Truck Friday - Tacos Mancillas 

May 27    Baked Salmon with Sides 

 
ELKS BOWLING LEAGUE 

 
The Redondo Beach Elks Lodge 1378 

hosts summer and winter leagues at the 

Gable House Bowl (22501  

Hawthorne Blvd, Torrance) every 

Thursday evening @ 6:00 p.m.   

The Summer League runs from mid-May to the end of 

August and the Winter League runs from September 

to mid-May. For more information, please contact 

Kevin Steck at 310-648-0950. 

 

 

WORKING CLASS  

KARAOKE SHOW 
 

Jimmy d’s Working Class Karaoke 

Show on Friday nights in the South Bar 

from 7 to 11 p.m.  Come and enjoy 

top quality karaoke and an evening 

full of music and laughter.    
 

 

 
 

 

ELKTIVITIES   
 

If you are not receiving Elktivities, weekly e-blast, and 

have received it in the past, check your spam or junk 

mail filter and make sure it is not going there.  Gmail 

has recently been channeling Constant Contact 

emails to spam or junk mail, so check it and let me 

know if you are still not receiving it.   

If you have not been on the e-blast list but want to 

receive the emails, please send your request to the 

Lodge Office or to michelleelk1378@gmail.com and 

we will make sure you are added. 

SENIOR BENEFITS 
 

SENIOR PARKING METER PERMIT: If you are 62 or older 

and drive a car currently registered in California, you 

can purchase a parking meter permit for $25.00. The 

permit allows you to PARK FOR FREE in City Lot 4 

adjacent to the North side of the Lodge and the 

Esplanade parking lot in front of the Lodge – between 

the Lodge and South Catalina Avenue. You can 

obtain an application or go directly to Redondo 

Beach City Hall at 415 Diamond Street and ask for an 

application. 

 

REDONDO BEACH ELKS 

SOUTH PARKING LOT 
 

Elks Members are welcome to use the South Parking 

Lot when our Lodge is not open, and when the 

parking lot is not rented out.  

Place your valid membership 

card on the dashboard of your 

car. This will allow us to identify 

non-members using our parking 

spaces and take appropriate 

action.   

When we do rent out our parking 

lot, we will notify our members 

via the weekly email blast, Elktivities, the date the 

parking lot will be closed.   If you have any questions, 

please contact our Exalted Ruler. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

LODGE’S BOOK EXCHANGE 
 

Calling all Elks!  Please stop by the Lodge lobby and 

check out the large selection of books to take home, 

read and then pass on.  Our bookshelves are 

overflowing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

ELK RV WEBSITES 
 

Did you know that there are 391 Elks Lodges across 

the U.S. that have RV Parking?  Check out Elks Lodges 

RV Database online at elkslodgesrv.com or click on 

Elks Lodges RV Database.  They also have an App 

that you can download on your smartphone.  Search 

for Elks RV Parks. 

 There is also a Facebook page for Elk campers.  

Search for Elks Lodge RV Camping.  This is a private 

site and you will need to ask to join this group.  On this 

Facebook page, Elks members share information 

about their travels and RV experiences at different 

Lodges. 

https://d.docs.live.net/9bf4e76d10f2959b/Documents/Elks/Sea%20Breeze/Apr2022/michelleelk1378@gmail.com 


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Lodge during the month of your birthday and receive a FREE well drink from the South Bar.   

4 Colleen Buttner 14 Aleece Occhino 20 James Morrow 

4 Tim King 14 Stevie Williams 21 Brigid Dowd 

4 Jack Mergenthaler 15 Adam Greeves 22 Brian Beckman 

4 Kelly Neal 15 Tom Ohle 22 Michael Pochepan 

5 John Howe 15 Sterling Watson 23 Jill Alstott 

7 Leslie Leaf 16 Bill Bailey 23 Matthew Boice 

8 Carol Lenahan 16 Craig Benson 23 Jeffery Carlson 

10 Peter Dabbieri 16 Karen Buchanan 23 Robert Ewart 

10 Michael Deferro 16 Stephanie Delano 23 Tami Scully 

10 Arthur Kozinski 16 Michael Krist 24 Mark Dunn 

11 James Morrison 16 Joseph Krock 24 Sal Gonzales 

11 Edward Skifstrom 17 Wayne Anastasi 24 Bryan Oakley 

12 Clark Feland 17 James Mader 24 Andrea Pho 

12 Julie Garza 17 Matt Smalling 26 James Litsis 

12 Scott Young 17 John Trotter 27 Steven Zent 

13 Stephanie Cartozian 18 James de Rosa 28 Bobbie Mauricio 

13 Robert Marshall 18 Susan Dehen 30 Lillian Altamirano 

13 Danny Murphy 20 Darnelle Baingo 30 Pati Lockett 

13 Stephen Snyder 20 John Brouillard 31 Dale Cockerille 

13 Christina Wickers 20 Dennis Marconi 31 William Quaiver 
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